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The important dates for the whole year are now available on Dojo and the school website: 

https://www.stpaulsnevileroad.co.uk/page/dates-for-theyear/140458 

 
 

Reception Meeting 

For parents with children going into 

Reception in September, the meeting has 

been rescheduled for Thursday 27th June 

at the earlier time of 4.00pm. 

Early Years Sports’ Day 

Sports’ Day for Nursery & Reception is due to 

take place on Thursday 27th June at 2.30pm, 

weather permitting.  We look forward to 

welcoming you into school. 

 

Attendance  

Attendance is always given the utmost 

priority at St. Paul’s.  The aim for every 

child and class is to have at least 96% 

attendance. 

Attendance for each class this week is: 

 

N -87.2% 

R - 89% 

Yr 1 - 93.7% 

Yr 2 - 92.2% 

Yr 3 - 90.7% 

Yr 4 - 90.3% 

Yr 5 -98.5% 

Yr 6 -88% 

 

Well done Year 5, again! 
 

 

 

Transition Morning & Staffing 

As you will know from the letter that we sent 

out yesterday, we will be having a transition 

morning on Friday 28th June.  This is a chance 

for the children to go to their new classrooms 

and to meet their new teachers.  The letter also 

explained that we will have two new teachers 

joining us in September and they will be visiting 

on 28th June to meet their new classes.   

https://www.stpaulsnevileroad.co.uk/page/dates-for-theyear/140458

